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At Cranbourne Secondary College we are a respectful, responsible, learning community.

COMMUNITY NEWS
Dear Parents/carers, students, and families,

I hope this edition of the College newsletter finds 
you well.

David wrote to you at the beginning of the term 
to let you know that he was returning to a School 
Education Improvement Leader (SEIL) role in the 
Bayside area. He will be continuing in this role until 
the end of the school year. Whilst on leave from 
the school I will continue in the Acting Principal 
role, with Marney McLean taking on my role, Rick 
Taig covering Marney’s role and Ashley Fitzpatrick 
covering Rick’s role. These changes were put in 
place to ensure the smooth continuation of the 
school year. Thank you to all members of our 
college community for continuing to support me 
during this time.

Thank you to families who have already completed 
the Parent/Caregiver/Guardian Opinion Survey. 
This survey will remain open until September 30. 
Check your email for the link if you would like to 
complete the survey.

The School Saving Bonus will be available to all 
families in 2025. Please ensure that your contact 

details are correct on Compass, specifically your 
email address as this is how communications will 
be shared by the Department of Education. I will 
provide further information in the next newsletter.

Over the next few weeks students in years 7-10 will 
be completing their term 3 CATs. Year 10 students 
will be heading off to Tasmania Camp in the last 
week of term. Year 9 students will continue their 
city experience. During this time, year 12 students 
will be undertaking their final assessments before 
many begin their end of year exams.

Communication will be shared soon regarding 
Learner Conferences that will take place on 
October 9. This version of Learner Conferences 
will be a hybrid model to support both face to
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From The Principal continued

face and online meetings. We look forward to families engaging in the conferences 
with their child/ren.

As always, we appreciate your continued support and understanding. Should 
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 
administration office.

Catherine Gilchriest
A/Principal

Junior School News
Year 7 
This term year 7 are having a great time in the classroom, the 
Basketball Academy, and attending sessions like the Supportive 
Friends workshop, Bully Zero session, Casey 360 Bus, Will 
Kostakis presentation, and Reptile Encounter. 

Will Kostakis visited the college in honour of Book Week. Year 7 
students had a great time listening and participating in this session. 
He spoke about his journey as an author and workshopped the 
intricacies of writing a novel. Congratulations to the lucky book 
winners. Ms Sandhu

Year 7 Leader



12 Sept RUOK? Day

12 Sept College Council 5pm - 6pm

13 Sept
Victorian State School Spectacular 
John Cain Arena

16 - 20 Sept Year 10 Tasmania Camp

20 Sept
Last day term 3
2.30pm finish

7 October First day term 4

7 October
VCAA Language & Performance 
examinations commence

9 October Learner Conferences

15 October
Shortened day timetable 2.30 pm 
finish

16 October Polyhood performances

17 October
Shortened day timetable 2.30 pm 
finish

22 October Senior Arts Festival 6pm 

25 October Last day year 12

29 October VCAA examinations commence

Key dates

Period Normal Day Time 2.30 Finish

Preparation Bell 8.50 am 8.50 am
Period 1 8.55 - 9.55 am 8.55 - 9.50 am
Period 2 9.55 - 10.55 am 9.50 - 10.45 am
RECESS 10.55 - 11.20 am 10.45 - 11.05 am

Period 3 11.20 - 12.20 pm 11.05 - 12.00 pm
Period 4 12.20 - 1.20 pm 12.00 - 12.55 pm
LUNCH (40 mins) 1.20 - 2.00 pm 12.55  - 1.35 pm

Period 5 2.00 - 3.00 pm 1.35 - 2.30 pm
End of day dismissal 3.00 pm 2.30 pm

Bell Times

IT Office - Repairs
If students are having issues with their daybook devices, 
they are to visit the IT office during the following times: 

• Before School
• Recess
• Lunch
• After School

Students should not be attending IT during class time.

SOCIAL MEDIA
Keep up to date with all the latest news and information on our social media sites

AM PM

Office Opening Hours



Celebrating NAIDOC Week: 

This year, the National NAIDOC Committee selected the powerful theme, 
Keep the Fire Burning! Blak, Loud & Proud. This theme pays tribute to First 
Nations culture’s enduring strength and vitality, with fire symbolising the 
deep connection to Country, community, and the rich traditions that define 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

Our NAIDOC Week celebrations were truly special, driven by the voices 
and ideas of our Marrung students who shaped how we celebrated as 
a school. None of this would have been possible without the incredible 
support and enthusiasm of our staff. Many people contributed to making 
the week such a success and the ‘Kick Like Buddy’ and ‘Shoot Like Patty’ 
competitions were standout events, along with prizes for the winners.

By Friday afternoon, the joy and pride were palpable as students headed 
into the weekend after a very successful and proud first week of term. 
Continuing to foster and build strong connections for our Marrung students 
across all areas of the school is vital to supporting their engagement 
and success. Thank you to our school community for your continued 
commitment to showing up and Keeping the Fire Burning.

Keep the Fire Burning! Blak, Loud & Proud

Ms Sherlock & Ms Robinson
Marrung Program



4C’s (Cultivating Creative Cultures with Communities)

Cranbourne Secondary College’s talented 4 C’s dancers had the privilege of performing at the Courtenay Gardens 
Primary School whole school parade! The event was a vibrant celebration of diversity, with students proudly 
wearing their national costumes, showcasing the rich cultural tapestry of our community.

Our dancers lit up the parade with their incredible performances, bringing joy and energy to the day. It was a 
wonderful opportunity to share our love for dance and culture with the young students, celebrating the beauty of 
our differences and the unity we find in diversity.

A huge thank you to Courtenay Gardens Primary School for inviting us to be a part of this special event. We are 
proud of our dancers for representing our school with grace and enthusiasm!

A big round of applause to our 4 C’s dancers for their fantastic performance! 
Mr Massouris 

Assistant Principal

Emerging Creators Festival
Our recent Emerging Creators Festival was a resounding 
success, showcasing the incredible talents of our Year 
7-10 students. The evening featured a stunning array of 
student work across the arts, technology, performing 
arts, and STEAM. Attendees were treated to captivating 
performances, innovative technology displays, inspiring 
artwork, and creative STEAM projects, all highlighting 
the creativity and ingenuity of our young creators. The 
festival truly demonstrated the bright future of creativity 
within our school community. Thank you to everyone 
who participated and supported this unforgettable 
event!

Ms McGloin
Arts & Technology Learning Specialist



Alumni Speed Careers Event

Jenny Hammond
Alumni Coordinator

It was an exciting day at Cranbourne Secondary 
College, as nineteen alumni returned to participate in 
our annual Speed Careers event with Year 10 students. 
The diverse group of past students included an 
engineer, nurse, musician, software developer, lawyer, 
filmmaker and more. Students 'speed-interviewed' 
alumni and learnt about their pathway after high 
school and the job they do now. It was so great to see 
the positive interactions between current and past 
Cranbourne Secondary College students.

The alumni who participated were: Corey Mathrick 
2013, Lucas Ramos 2020, Nick de Silva 2013, Callum 

Fairburn 2014, Shadab Safa 2017, Toby Willis 2008, 
Rebecca Borg 1997, Maddi Bradford 2013, Brodie 
Stiles-Harkin 2021, Lachlan Willerton 2021, Matthew 
Bell 1994, Ezel Duyar 2022, Emily Ben 2021, Liam 
Aghan 2011, Megan Conduit 2010, Helene Lay 2014, 
Tyra Lewis 2016, Callum Conduit 2010 and Wayne Van 
Son 2012.

A big thank you to the fantastic group of alumni who 
took part. We always welcome alumni back for visits, 
and we truly appreciate your ongoing support!



Model United Nations

Cranbourne Secondary College had the privilege of 
hosting a remarkable Model United Nations event, 
bringing together students from across our district. Our 
students proudly represented the college, joining forces 
with peers from other schools to tackle some of the most 
pressing global issues in the style of the United Nations.

Throughout the day, our students engaged in thoughtful 
discussions, showcased their diplomacy skills and 
collaborated on crafting innovative solutions to real-
world challenges. It was inspiring to see their dedication, 
teamwork, and leadership as they navigated complex 
negotiations and sought to make a positive impact on 
a global scale.

We are incredibly proud of our students for their hard 
work, enthusiasm, and commitment to this event. They 
demonstrated the values of Cranbourne Secondary 
College and left a lasting impression on everyone 
involved.

A huge thank you to all the participants, teachers, and 
organisers who made this event possible. It’s moments 
like these that remind us of the power of education to 
shape the leaders of tomorrow.

Mr Massouris 
Assistant Principal

Why pay $$$ for tutoring when you can get it for FREE! We have highly, highly qualified tutors available every 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at Study On in our college library, ready to help you with homework, 
learning tasks, revision and private study. 

Study On is for ALL students from Years 7-12. Simply bring the learning you want to complete and a tutor is ready 
to help you when you need it. Monday to Thursday from 3:15pm to 4:15pm.

Looking forward to seeing YOU at a Study On session one day soon!

Study On



Library News

One of our college students, Caitlyn Dunlop, recently 
shared about a book they self-published in Book Club - 
Silent Memory by Alex Phantom.

We have purchased copies for the library and some 
staff have already bought their copies to be personally 
signed by our student author!

It was wonderful hearing how Caitlyn had the support 
of her friends in creating her book, Jacinta Harris, Jonah 
Firman, Sophie Witte, and a past student. Young and old 
were inspired by Caitlyn’s accomplishments. 

You can buy copies if you wish on Amazon now! (www.
amazon.com.au/Silent-Memory-Alex-Phantom/dp/
B0D8441VWL)

Author Visits!
Will Kostakis – Year 7s
Our year 7s thoroughly enjoyed the award-winning 
Australian author, Will Kostakis, for Book Week. He 
shared his writing journey and offered tips for our 
budding young writers. 
Congratulations to our lucky winners of Will’s personally 
signed books.
The college library has all of Will’s books should you 
wish to read them. (www.willkostakis.com/)
Andrew Plant – Year 8s
Year 8s were treated to a visit from the talented and 
entertaining Australian author and illustrator, Andrew 
Plant.
Andrew brought his illustrations to life on the big screen 
in the college theatre followed by a silent picture book 
workshop in our library!
We have Andrew’s picture book, The Poppy, in the 
library for you to borrow. It tells the story of a small town 
in France, Villers-Bretonneux, that will never forget the 
sacrifices made by Australian soldiers in the First World 
War. 
(www.andrewplant.com/)

Australian School Library Day – ‘School 
Libraries Build Brighter Futures’
Australian School Library Day was celebrated on 
Wednesday 21 August, in the middle of CBCA Book 
Week.
This was the time to celebrate and advocate the 
importance and far-reaching impact of school libraries 
on the educational outcomes of our students.

#StudentsNeedSchoolLibraries
#schoollibrariesbuildbrighterfutures
(www.studentsneedschoollibraries.org.au/asld/)

Student Book Launch – ‘Alex Phantom’



Premiers’ Reading Challenge Pizza Lunch 
The winning year 8 class for the PRC in 2023, 9E, was 
rewarded with a pizza lunch at the end of last term. Thank 
you, Miss Milne, for joining us. The students were thrilled 
to see their year 8 English teacher. Steps have been taken 
to ensure all winning classes are awarded their pizza 
lunches at the start of term 4 this year.
Make sure you add your books read since the 1st of 
March 2024 to the Premiers’ Reading Challenge by Friday 
6th of September 2024 when the challenge ends to win 
even greater prizes!

Victorian High Ability Program Term 2 
Celebration
Our term 2 VHAP students thoroughly enjoyed their 
celebratory morning tea at the end of last term. Some 
of their friends who attended are keen to work towards 
joining the high-ability program. The feedback from our 
high achievers was very positive and insightful.
Thank you, Mr Caughey, Ms Milenkovich, Mr Padilla, Ms 
Burns, and Ms Lebrasse for your attendance and support 
of our high achievers.

Book Club Shadow Judging
Our book club has cast our vote on the picture book category we are shadow judging. This year, young Australian 
voices will have their vote announced at the same time as Children Book Council of Australia judges!
Who will win? (www.cbca.org.au/)

Library displays
NAIDOC Week - ‘Keep the fire burning! Blak, loud and 
proud’ 
To celebrate NAIDOC Week, the library created an 
eye-catching display and showcased our First Nations 
books.
The 2024 theme ‘Keep the fire burning! Blak, loud and 
proud’ to honour the strength and ongoing culture of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. 

ALIA Library & Information Week – ‘Roots of 
Democracy’
This year’s Library and Information Week theme is 
‘Roots of Democracy’. We prepared a display outlining 
the library’s role in educating students on democracy. 
(www.alia.org.au/Web/Web/Events/Library-and-
Information-Week/LIW-2024.aspx)

Harry Potter’s Birthday – Wednesday 31st July
To celebrate the birthday of Harry Potter on the 31st of 
July 1980, we created a display of this iconic fantasy 
series and other relevant books. Happy Birthday Harry 
Potter – 44 years old! (www.nationaltoday.com/harry-
potter-birthday/)

Book Week – ‘Reading is Magic’
This year, CBCA’s (Children’s Book Council of Australia) 
Book Week theme is ‘Reading is Magic’. 
We are celebrating the magic of reading and the power 
of books to take you to places you never imagined!

Mrs Cousens
Library Manager



After the Common Assessment Task (CAT) period, 
all staff come together to assess the impact of their 
teaching. We review the CAT results to determine 
whether students have met the expected outcomes 
and to explore how the curriculum can be further 
enhanced to support students in achieving their best.
Students are also invited to these sessions to share 
insights from their personal experiences. It was 
wonderful to see both staff and students actively 
engaged in the moderation sessions, discussing 
learning sequences and CATs. Although students were 
only invited to attend one session per day, some chose 
to participate in both, finding the experience highly 
rewarding. Staff received positive feedback from students who appreciated the opportunity to be involved.
A big thank you to everyone who contributed to this collaborative effort.

Moderation

High ability students
Jacob Padilla, our High-Ability Coordinator, has launched 
the Alfred Nobel Society, a program dedicated to our 
Year 8 high-ability students. This initiative fosters a 
community of high achievers, providing the resources 
and support necessary for academic excellence. The 
program highlights our commitment to nurturing 
intellectual growth, creativity, and innovation across 
various disciplines.
During their first meeting, the Year 8 high-ability students 
were welcomed with a gift of a fountain pen and notebook, 
and their achievements were formally recognised. 
The details of the course were also outlined during the 
session. Students can look forward to participating in 
upcoming incursions and excursions.

Ms Milenkovich
Assistant Principal



Battle of the Bands

The 2024 Battle of the Bands was inspiring to see. Bands 
from Secondary Colleges in the South East region took 
to the stage to battle it out for the 2024 Battle of the 
Bands title.
This amazing event offers a great opportunity for 
students to step out of their comfort zone and to give 
it their all for the benefit of their school and their own 
musical development. 

Our Junior Band, Entering Eones, emerged triumphant 
being awarded the Best Band award!

The audience were thrilled to celebrate the talents that 
each school presented. We are incredibly proud of all 
our students and staff who were involved. 
Our bands rocked!

Junior Band - Entering Eones

Senior Band - Offbrand

Ms Mizzi
Music  Coordinator

To celebrate Science Week Cranbourne Secondary College students got to meet some species vital to our 
ecosystems that are declining fast. They also competed for prizes and PBS credits.

Science Week



Year 9 City Experience

Year 9 Students Explore Melbourne’s Iconic Landmarks

This term, our Year 9 students embarked on 2 exciting 
excursions to Melbourne City, where they had the 
opportunity to visit some of the city’s most iconic 
attractions.

The first excursion was to the National Gallery of 
Victoria (NGV), where students were inspired by the vast 
collection of art from Australian and international artists. 
The exhibits sparked thoughtful discussions and allowed 
students to explore different forms of artistic expression. 
Then the students ascended the Eureka Skydeck, where 
they marvelled at the breathtaking views of Melbourne 
from the southern hemisphere’s highest observation 
deck. The panoramic views provided a perfect end to a 
day filled with learning and exploration.

The second excursion started with a visit to the 
Melbourne Cricket Ground (MCG), where students 
learned about the rich history of Australian sports and 
enjoyed a behind-the-scenes tour of the legendary 
stadium. Next, they strolled through the tranquil Royal 
Botanical Gardens, taking in the beautiful landscapes 
and learning about the diverse plant species that thrive 
in this urban oasis. The experience was educational and 
refreshing, perfectly blending nature and history.

These excursions enhanced the students’ appreciation 
of Melbourne’s rich cultural and natural heritage while 
also helping them create unforgettable memories. 
We are excited to see the projects they will develop 
following their final city excursions.

The best part of the excursion was going 
on the Eureka Tower and getting a full 
360 view of the Melbourne city and the 
suburban areas, looking down from the 
walkout deck gave me the chills but was fun.  
 
The National Gallery of Victoria was pretty cool 
for some people who are into art but wasn’t 
really for me however I did find the artwork 
really cool and the excursion was pretty fun but 
would’ve been better if I was with more of my 
friends

Ms Dickson
Year 9 Leader of Learning

Mustafa
Year 9 Student



Wellbeing News

Supportive Friends – Year 7 
Earlier in the term, our year 7 cohort spent a full day participating in the Supportive 
Friends program. Supportive Friends focuses on three aspects of relationships:

• My relationship with myself
• My social self
• My online self

Supportive Friends encourages students to talk about what it means to be a good friend, including the relationship 
with us. Students learn how to tune in and 
manage their self-talk and develop a growth 
mindset. 
Students worked together to discuss and resolve 
issues within their groups, through visual 
references, imaginative tools, and role play. This 
encourages deeper discussions and provides a 
greater understanding of the learning outcomes.
The year 7 group thoroughly enjoyed the 
Supportive Friends Program and were very 
excited to finish the program with a pizza lunch 
celebration.

Bully Zero - Year 7 - 9
As a college, we are committed to providing education and support to ensure bullying is 
responded to and addressed accordingly. We are thrilled to share that all year 7,8 and 9 
students recently participated in an amazing full day workshop on bullying. The session was 
not only informative but also highly engaging, and our students had a fantastic time.
Bully Zero is an organisation who offer great in school workshops, the Bully Zero workshops 
address the different types of bullying, provide strategies to help students assess and respond 
to bullying and address cyberbullying and online safety. Our year 7, 8 & 9 cohorts attended a 

full day workshop on addressing and responding to bullying.  
Bully Zero’s evidence-based-practice model consists of research, practitioner wisdom, family experience and insights, 
enquiry, application, analysis, feedback and much more. Bully Zero programs have been created in conjunction 
with educators and reviewed by peers, psychologists, and counsellors, which is an ongoing development process. 
Bully Zero is endorsed as a Trusted eSafety Provider by the eSafety Commissioner.
During the workshop, students learned valuable skills and strategies to help them recognize, prevent, and address 
bullying. The positive feedback we’ve received reflects the effectiveness of the workshop and the enthusiasm of 
our students.
We are confident that these newly acquired tools will contribute to a safer and more supportive environment for 
everyone.

Canine Comprehension – Year 7
A select group of Year 7 students are participating in the Canine Comprehension program. 
Throughout the Canine program, they teach students to develop an awareness and 
understanding of verbal and non-verbal communication indicators. They work with hands, 
such as tone of voice, body language, facial gestures, plus vocal conversations. 
In a recent session, the students were responsible for setting up an obstacle course. 
Students played a hide and seek game with Marley as well as learning how to give Marley 
instructions. In this session, Marley was able to jump up for a treat, this was great new 
learning for our students and new learning for Marley.  
 
Staff Uniting (Komak) Staff Professional Learning 
All staff were invited to attend a cultural education session aimed at enhancing our ability to support students and 
their families from diverse cultural backgrounds. This session provided valuable insights and practical strategies to 
help us create a more inclusive and supportive environment for our Afghan school community. We look forward to 
continuing our partnership with Uniting and offering more cultural awareness sessions to staff. 



Wellbeing Committee 
We are proud to announce that earlier this term, our Wellbeing Committee members were presented with badges 
by acting principal Ms Gilchriest in recognition of their dedication and hard work. These badges symbolise their 
commitment to fostering a positive and supportive environment within our school.
The initial idea for badges was generated by Will Dunlop (Year 7), and it was fantastic to see this proposal become 
a reality. The badges are not only a way of strengthening students’ sense of belonging and ownership but are also 
great reward and recognition for the hard work and 
commitment the students have put in.
The Wellbeing Committee plays a crucial role in 
promoting student voice and inclusion, their efforts 
have made a significant impact, and this recognition 
is well-deserved.
Congratulations to the following wellbeing committee 
member students who were presented with badges:

• Will - Year 7
• Tamika - Year 7
• Rylan - Year 9
• Suhas - Year 10
• Caitlyn - Year 11
• Marcus - Year 12  

Melissa Bannister
Wellbeing Team Leader

Recently 6 students across Years 10-12 participated in the Reilly Arts Prize. This project involves students working 
with senior community members from Willow Wood Retirement Home to create a friendly relationship and work 
to create an artwork that best showcases their senior partner. Students will complete their artworks over the next 
10 weeks in preparation for a final gallery exhibition in October.
We are incredibly proud of the students involved and their professional manner to meet and create relationships 
with their partners. Well done to Grace, Chloe, Gabi, Feraidon, Psafo and Mariam.

Visual Arts

Mr Pandolfo
Visual Arts

Cranbourne Secondary College is committed to providing a child safe and child friendly environment, where 
students are safe and feel safe. 
Our child safety and wellbeing policies outline the measures and strategies we have in place to support, promote 
and maintain the safety and wellbeing of our students:

Child Safe Standards

• Bullying Prevention Policy
• Child Safety and Wellbeing Policy
• Child Safety Code of Conduct
• Child Safety Responding and Reporting 

Obligations Policy and Procedure

• Complaints
• Digital Learning Policy
• Student Wellbeing and Engagement Policy
• Volunteers Policy
• Visitors Policy

Policies are available to view on the college website.
As valuable partners in promoting and maintaining child safety and wellbeing at Cranbourne Secondary College 
we welcome and encourage your feedback.
If you have any suggestions, comments or questions in relation to our child safe policies and practices, please 
contact Mrs Marney McLean (Marney.mclean@education.vic.gov.au)



$119

A holiday program for nature lovers
aged 12-18.

CONSERVATION CLUB

 > Assist Keepers with maintenance tasks
> Feed nocturnal animals
> Discover the water-life of our local systems

moonlitsanctuary.com.au
LEARN MORE550 TYABB-TOORADIN RD,

PEARCEDALE

MOONLIT SANCTUARY

Get outside, do some science, meet some of our
endangered wildlife, and learn about the critical
conservation work we are involved with at Moonlit
Sanctuary. 

THURSDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 10AM - 4PM

Community news
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City of Casey 

Spring 2024

City of Casey 

Contact the City of Casey  
Web:  casey.vic.gov.au/youth 
Phone:  9705 5200 
NRS:  133 677 (National Relay Service) 
TIS:   131 450 (Translating and Interpreter Services)

caseyyouth@caseyyouthservices City of Casey Youth Services caseyyouth

 
Contact event organiser 
Veronica Stanley 
Email: vstanley@casey.vic.gov.au 
Phone:  9709 9682  
Mobile: 0417 395 316 

Week One
Bookings close Thursday 19 September 2024

MONDAY 23 SEPTEMBER
ADRENALINE RUSH: GO KARTING 
Venue:   Le Mans Entertainment, Dandenong 
Time:  10:00 am – 01:00 pm  
Cost:  $40 
Transport included (see back of flyer) 
Individual waiver forms required                                           
BYO: lunch and/or money, water bottle & wear toe closed 
shoes. 

TUESDAY 24 SEPTEMBER 
MOVIE MADNESS
Venue: Cameo Cinemas, Belgrave 
Time:  10:00 am – 01:15 pm  
Cost:  $20 
Transport included (see back of flyer) 
BYO: lunch and/or money & water bottle (movie snack 
included).

WEDNESDAY 25 SEPTEMBER
AMAZE’N THINGS
Venue:  1805 Phillip Island Rd, Cowes 
Time: 10:30 am - 01:30 pm 
Cost: $30 
Transport included (see back of flyer) 
BYO: lunch and/or money, water bottle & wear 
comfortable shoes. 

THURSDAY 26 SEPTEMBER 
INFLATABLE WORLD
Venue:  49 Southeast Blvd, Pakenham 
Time:  10:00 am – 01:00 pm 
Cost:  $20 
Transport included (see back of flyer) 
BYO: lunch and /or money, water bottle & socks.

FRIDAY 27 SEPTEMBER 
NO ACTIVITY DUE TO PUBLIC HOLIDAY

Week Two
Bookings close Thursday 26 September 2024

MONDAY 30 SEPTEMBER
SPORTS ZONE 
Venue:   Casey Stadium, Cranbourne 
Time:  10:00 am – 01:30 pm  
Cost:  $20 
Transport included (see back of flyer) 
BYO: lunch and/or money, water bottle & runners.          
                                                                              
TUESDAY 01 OCTOBER 
ART ATTACK  
Venue:  Narre Warren Youth Information Centre  
Time:  10:00 am – 01:30 pm 
Cost:  $20 
Transport not included (lunch included).
BYO: lunch, snack & water bottle.

WEDNESDAY 02 OCTOBER
ONLINE GAME ACTIVITY   
Time:  10:30 am - 11:30 am  
Cost:   FREE 
Online link will be provided after registration via email by 
event organiser. 

THURSDAY 03 OCTOBER 
RUSH HQ  
Venue:  Rush HQ, Rowville
Time:  10:00 am - 01:15 pm  
Cost:   $30 
BYO: lunch and/or money & water bottle (grip socks 
included).

FRIDAY 04 OCTOBER
WIDE WORLD TRIVIA 2
Venue:  Narre Warren Youth Information Centre 
Time:  02:00 pm – 04.00 pm  
Cost:  FREE  
Transport not included.

Contact the City of Casey  
Web:  casey.vic.gov.au/youth 
Phone:  9705 5200 
NRS:  133 677 (National Relay Service) 
TIS:   131 450 (Translating and Interpreter Services)

caseyyouth@caseyyouthservices City of Casey Youth Services caseyyouth

 
Contact event organiser 
Veronica Stanley 
Email: vstanley@casey.vic.gov.au 
Phone:  9709 9682  
Mobile: 0417 395 316 

Bookings are essential visit casey.vic.gov.au/holidays
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Pick up and drop off points
Narre Warren Youth Information Centre 
52 Webb Street, Narre Warren

Cranbourne  
Lyall Street Bus Stop, Cranbourne

Endeavour Hills 
Endeavour Hills Shopping Centre Bus Stop, Endeavour Hills

Week One
Transport

Monday 23 September  
ADRENALINE RUSH: GO KARTING                                         
PICK UP      DROP OFF
Cranbourne 09:00 am 01:40 pm
Narre Warren  09:20 am 01:20 pm
Endeavour Hills 09:40 am 01:00 pm

Tuesday 24 September 
MOVIE MADNESS PICK UP      DROP OFF

Cranbourne 09:00 am 01:55 pm
Narre Warren 09:20 am 01:35 pm
Endeavour Hills 09:40 am 01:15 pm

Wednesday 25 September 
AMAZE N’ THINGS PICK UP      DROP OFF

Endeavour Hills  08:35 am 03:25 pm
Narre Warren 08:55 am 03:05 pm
Cranbourne  09:15 am 02:45 pm

Thursday 26 September 
INFLATABLE WORLD PICK UP      DROP OFF
Cranbourne 08:55 am 02:00 pm
Endeavour Hills 09:15 am 01:40 pm
Narre Warren  09:35 am 01:20 pm

Week Two
Transport

Monday 30 September   
SPORT ZONE PICK UP      DROP OFF
Endeavour Hills 09:10 am 02:25 pm
Narre Warren 09:30 am 02:05 pm
Cranbourne 09:50 am 01:45 pm

Thursday 03 October  
RUSH HQ  PICK UP      DROP OFF
Cranbourne 09:00  am 01:55 pm
Narre Warren  09:20 am 01:35 pm
Endeavour Hills 09:40 am 01:15  pm


